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THE BRATTLEBORO AREA ADULT DAY CARE SERVICE PURCHASES NEW DINING ROOM CHAIRS WITH $897 USDA RURAL DEVELOPMENT GRANT

Brattleboro, VT:  The Brattleboro Area Adult Day Care Services will use an $897 USDA Rural Development Community Facility grant to purchase 40, specially designed for the elderly, dining room chairs for The Gathering Place, an adult daycare for individuals who are frail, isolated, disabled or suffering from a disabling disease,.  The chairs offer support for the spine, safe transfers and are completely washable.  The Brattleboro Area Adult Day Care Services serves individuals from the towns in Windham County in Vermont and Southwest New Hampshire, is open from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM, and has been providing services to the elderly population for fourteen years, offering meals, health care screening, socialization and transportation.  
The Brattleboro Area Adult Day Care Services purchased the old Victorian building, now known as The Gathering Place, on Terrace Street with a $58,650 grant and a $257,300 loan from USDA Rural Development in 2001.  In January, 2002, staff from RD spent a day at the center, painting rooms, helping to get the center ready for its clients. 

“We have recognized from the beginning the exceptional and very necessary services offered at The Gathering Place,” said Jolinda H. LaClair, State Director of USDA Rural Development in Vermont.  “I am pleased that we are able to continue to help this organization care for our elderly rural residents.”


“When the Gathering Place needed funding to purchase and renovate its building, USDA Rural Development was there to help,” said Lynn Bedell, Executive Director of the Gathering Place.  “Each year it becomes more challenging to provide the services our participants need to live active and productive lives.  We are thankful to Rural Development for their help – it truly makes a difference in people’s lives.”

USDA Rural Development Community Facility loans and grants are available to communities and non-profits to finance essential community facilities in rural areas.   For more information about these and other USDA Rural Development loan and grant programs, please call Jon Muise at (802) 257-7878 or visit the website at http://www.rurdev.usda.gov/vt.
